
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER – Friday 3rd March 2023 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

  

What another busy week we have had in school. On Wednesday morning, Year 4 left for their three day 

residential to Aylmerton. Thank you to Miss Ferguson, Mr Smith, Mrs Cojoc, Miss Webber and Mr Michell 

for supporting the Year 4 children during these three days away from home.  

 

On Thursday we celebrated World Book Day. It was wonderful to see the children dressed up as one of 

their favourite book characters. A huge thank you to Mrs Eaglen for planning and organising such a 

successful celebration of all things books and reading for the children.  

 

 

Who Was George White? 
For any of you who have ever wondered why our school is called George White, please find linked more 
information from our school website 
https://www.georgewhitejunior.co.uk/about-us/who-was-george-white/  
 

  

 

 

OUR LEARNING THIS WEEK 
 

YEAR 3 
This week in Maths we have been learning to divided using flexible partitioning and multiples to help us. 

We are really enjoying wolves in the walls in English and learning to build suspense within our writing. This 

week has seen us celebrate world book day. We read glimpses of the books we had brought in, designed 

our own book covers and wrote a beginning chapter. The children's costumes looked fab! 

 

YEAR 4 
This week some of the children in Year 4 have been on a three day residential to Aylmerton. We can’t wait 
for them to return so we can hear all about their time there. For those children who were learning in 
school this week, the children have been studying the different parts of a river. Children have taken part in 
practical based learning activities to develop their understanding and knowledge of rivers. A huge thank 
you to the whole Year 4 team, Mr Smith and Mr Michell for their support this week.  

    
YEAR 5 
This week has been busy! We have finished our sentence stacking for our adventure stories and have 
created our success criteria for our independent write. In math's, we looked at representing thousandths 
as both fractions and decimal numbers. In science, we dissected a daffodil and labelled the parts of the 
flower. In PSHE, we looked at PANTS and sang along with Pantosaurus. We also looked at online 
information, what information is true or false, and how to summarise information. Thank you to all the 
grown-ups for their time and effort that they put into the children's costumers for World Book Day. The 
costumes were absolutely fantastic!  

https://www.georgewhitejunior.co.uk/about-us/who-was-george-white/


 
YEAR 6 
In Maths this week, Year 6 have been studying decimals – mainly dividing and multiplying them. There are 
a number of intervention groups taking place honing and refining maths skills. 
In English, we are starting to write up our narrative story based on The Monster Calls. Year 6 have made 
some realistic literary monsters. We are also really getting into our VIPERS’ class books. 
In Science, we have been looking at inheritance and variation. If children would like to bring in pictures of 
parents and grandparents, it would be great to notice what features we inherit. 
In Geography, we are learning about South America. This week we are looking at physical and human 
geography features. 
In PE, children have been learning Yoga salutations and relaxing. The basketball on Friday is a lot more 
vigorous and some great team skills have been shown. 
  

APPLE CLASS 
In Art this week, children looked at the work of David Hockney and recreated the style of the pop art 
movement. They showed great teamwork creating obstacle courses in PE and when working together to 
research Viking Gods. In English we have been learning to put events in chronological order and linking 
this to events in our story.  

 
 

Our school attendance target is 95% 
 

Our attendance certificate for the highest class attendance this 

week goes to 6 Larch & 4 Maple With  95%,   
Well done 

 

What’s On – Diary Dates  

 
MARCH 2023 

1st – Friday Wednesday 3rd March Year 4 Trip to Aylmerton 

Thursday 2nd March World Book day, dress up as your favourite book character. 
Thursday 16th March Football match George White VS Lionwood 

Friday 17th March Red Nose Day 

Monday 20th March Science Event at Norwich School 

Monday 27th March Cross Country Event 
Wednesday 29th March  Easter bonnet competition and parade. 

Easter colouring competition.  

Thursday 30th March Football Match George White VS Magdalen Gates 
Friday 31st March Spring term ends at 3:20pm  

                                                                                APRIL 2023 

Tuesday 18th April Start of Summer Term School starts at 3.20pm 

Monday 24th April Year Trip to Gressenhall 

Tuesday 25th April Swimming Gala 

MAY 2023 

Monday 1st  May  Bank Holiday   
Monday 8th May Bank Holiday – Kings Coronation 

Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May  KS2 SATs Week  

Friday 23rd June Athletics Event at UEA 

JUNE 2023 

Monday 5th June – Friday 16th June  Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) 

Monday 5th June – Friday 16th 
June 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) 

Friday 23rd June Athletics Event at UEA 

JULY 2023 

Thursday 6th July Athletics Event at Heartsease 



Dates to be Confirmed Year 6 Farm Trip 
Friday 21st July Summer Term ends at 3.20pm 

 

 
Silver Road Community Centre 
Large Collection of School uniform & Food bank - Open: Thursdays 10.30 - 12.15 

Community Fridge Saturdays & Food Bank Fresh food & bakery - Saturdays 11.00 - 12.15. To Book 

an Appointment Please call 07786694325 

 
 

SAFEGUARDING 
Mrs Derer is on our school playground every Thursday and Friday morning. Mrs Derer is our school Parent 

Support Advisor, you may already recognise Mrs Derer as she works at Mousehold every Monday and 

Tuesday. Mrs Derer is always happy to talk to you about any worries relating to your child at home or any 

further support we may be able to offer or signpost you to.  

 

Our school Designated Safeguarding Leads are:  

Mrs Petchey, Mrs Stolworthy, Mrs Eaglen, Miss Alderton and Ms Connor 
Please speak to one of these members of staff if you are worried or concerned about the safety of a child 

at school.  

 

If you have a safeguarding concern about a child out of school hours, the number to ring is:  

CADS – Children’s Advice and Duty Service – 0344 800 8020 

 

ONLINE SAFETY 
 

 

 

 

Some useful Links: 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/ 

 

https://www.parentsprotect.co.uk/internet-safety  

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zfcvhbk/articles/zkcj92p  

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  

 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/
https://www.parentsprotect.co.uk/internet-safety
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zfcvhbk/articles/zkcj92p
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/


  


